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PANDEMIC HERO

‘ The Greater Chicago Food Depository will

be forever grateful for your partnership
during the COVID-19 pandemic. When our ®

neighbors needed you most, you opened

your doors to offer food and hope.
You are a hero to our community.
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While it is certainly great to be recognized by the
Greater Chicago Food Depository, we wouldn’t be able
to do this without our loyal and dedicated volunteers.
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InThe Game

HOLLYWOOD PARK

A huge thank you to the staff and clients of In
The Game Hollywood Park of Crestwood for
collecting school supplies for our neighbors.

YES, IT’S BACK!

Operation Blessing will be holding its annual Pancake
Brunch fund-raiser this year on Saturday, October 23rd, at
Moraine Valley Church. It will be live and in person!
Enclosed is the flier with the details and we ask you to

make lots of copies and get the word out.

We're excited to be able to hold this event again and we

hope to see you there.

August Statistics

Heads of Households | 352

Individuals 1072

Professions of Faith 8

New clients 26

Prayed with 358

Terry Wuethrich, President; Hank Frickenstein, Vice President; Brian Cottrell, Operations Manager; Mike Will, Secretary;
Marsha Jakobi, Treasurer; Barry Zalane, Board Member at Large
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July 1, 2021

Dear Partners,

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to serve our neighbors, especially throughout the
COVID-19 pandemic. As you know, our collective daily impact wouldn't be possible without the

4100 West Ann Lurie Place
Chicago, Il 60632-3920

773-247-FO0OD
chicagosfoodbank.org

partnership and commitment from the workers and volunteers at front line organizations like yours.

As a thank you and recognition from the Food Depository, we are sending each of our partners that

remained opened during the past 15 months of the pandemic, a plaque letting all who visit your
organization know that you and your team are Pandemic Heroes!

Thank you once again for your dedication to your community and to the Food Depository, as we
continue to help those in need across Chicago and Cook County.

YOU are our Pandemic Heroes!

All the best,

Greater Chicago Food Depository

FROM HUNGRY TO HOPEFUL
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